
 
 
 
 

 

Nordiskt lokförarmöte 2023 

Seko, Dansk Jernbaneforbund och Norsk lokomotivmannsforbund har i dagarna haft en träff i 

Göteborg. Deltagarna vill skicka följande hälsning. 

 

It is with great sorrow that we have learned that many people lost their lives and were injuried as a 

result of the recent train accident in Greece. 

 

Our sincere condolences goes to the relatives of those whom lost their lives in this tragedy and we 

wish a speedy recovery for those injured.  

 

Our thoughts are with the people of Greece and we extend a very special and warm greeting to our 

colleagues and relations at the Greek railway.  


